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Y6 Trip to Chessington 
Today year 6 are having a wonderful day out at  
Chessington, after having completed their SATs tests 
this week. Here they are: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Y2 Trip to Isis Centre (Hyde Park) 
Year 2 are also on a trip today. They have gone to the 
Isis Centre in Hyde Park to look at Habitats to support 
with their learning in Science. 
 

Volunteering Day 
We are having a very busy day in school, too, with a 
group of volunteers from CEB (a local firm) helping 
out around the school. They are painting the Music 
Room to brighten it up for Music Lessons, painting the 
‘Santa’s Grotto’ ready for Christmas and helping Mr 
Riordan with some gardening to keep our grounds 
looking beautiful. We are very grateful for this help 
and hope you will enjoy seeing what they have 
achieved. 
 

Walk to School Week 
Next week is ‘Walk to School Week’. We’d like to 
encourage as many children (and adults!) as possible to 
leave their cars behind and include some walking in 
their journey. If you live further than walking distance 
from the school, try walking to the bus or tube stop 
(perhaps walking to a stop further on), or leaving your 
car further away from school 
and walking the rest of the 
journey. 
It is good for our health, as 
well as the environment! 

Traffic Island on York Street 
Thank you to the parents who have expressed their 
concern about traffic island disappearing at the junction 
between Enford Street and York Street. I have made 
contact with our local councillor, who is taking this 
matter up on our behalf. Also Mrs Leith is working 
with Westminster Council’s travel plan co-ordinator 
to find ways we can improve the signage for cars  
driving past our school. We are very concerned to 
make sure the school site is as safe as possible for the 
children to travel to. 
 
Church Service 
Our next school Service is in St Mary’s Church on 
Thursday 22nd May, 9.30.  We would love to see  
parents joining us. Everyone is welcome! 
 
Coming up 
Y6 Cycle training 19th—23rd May 
Y6 Kayaking at Westminster Boating Base, starting on 
Wednesday 21st May 
Foundation Stage Pirate Party—21st May 
Y3 and 4 to Cockpit theatre—21st May 
End of Term 5: Friday 23rd May 1.15pm 
 

Reporting Absences 
Please remember that if your child is absent from 
school for any reason, it is crucial that you call us and 
let us know why. We need to know where all our  
children are, and know that they are safe. 
 

Kit for Clubs 
Please remember that if your child has a sports club 
(including dance clubs), they must have their PE kit 
ready. 
 
Best wishes—enjoy the sunshine! 

 
 
 
 
 
Emily Norman, Headteacher 


